
I wholeheartedly recommend Oasis at Dodge Park.

My mother lived at Oasis at Dodge Park for almost two years upon 
their opening in January 2017 through December 2019. My mother-
in-law lived there for two years  ( July 2023- July 2025).  As a court 
appointed guardian for an elder, I placed the protected elder there for 
several months.  I have also referred two close friends whose mothers 
lived there – one for several years.

So, I know Oasis very well.  It is fair to say that I have been there at 
least several times a week for at least four years--- on different days of 
the week and different times of day.

I can state, without hesitation, that every single staff member I have 
encountered at Oasis, cares sincerely, attends carefully and interacts 
lovingly and respectfully with the residents.  That includes Ben and 
Micah, the on-site owners; Renee and Donna, the directors of nurs-
ing; Joe , the facilities overseer; Diana, Becky and all the reception 
staff; all the other nurses; all the CNAs, and the kitchen staff.

It is notable that many of the staff are the same from 2017 through 
2025!

I add that staff often go above and way beyond what you’d expect.  
Specifically, you can reach any of the management anytime on their 
mobile phones. Ben and Micah used to go to the grocery store to  buy 
one of my mother in law’s favorite snacks.  Ben, with Renee ‘s aid, 
personally went to another facility to find a doctor that needed to 
sign something for us.

Again,  I recommend Oasis completely, unwaveringly, and with the 
deepest gratitude for the love, care and support they provided to both 
my mother and mother in law.
- Judy R.


